
To whom it may concern, 

 

I am pleased to recommend Leo Wong, who worked as a IT Consultant/Software 

Engineer Intern at Century Lab Innovation. Leo was an outstanding member of our 

team and I have had the pleasure of seeing him grow as a Software Engineer with 

exceptional skills in technical implementation, client communication and team 

collaboration. 

 

During his tenure, Leo proved himself to be a highly skilled and competent individual. 

He played a pivotal role in implementing software solutions for our clients, with 

remarkable skills in system architecture design and data modelling in AWS. He also 

supported React Typescript frontend development for the team. 

 

Leo’s interpersonal skills were equally impressive. He developed strong working ties 

with colleagues and clients, collaborating smoothly with a cross-functional team 

where everyone is well-informed about the task. He also had a keen ability to 

understand clients’ requirements and translate them into actionable steps through 

user story grooming, ensuring clients are always informed and satisfied. 

 

Leo was also able to effectively track and report progress using kanban, ensuring that 

projects were delivered on time and within budget. He always kept an open mind 

and was quick to grasp new tools and techniques such as using Retool, a no-code 

tool-building platform, rather than creating an admin portal from scratch, to 

conserve money and time. His ability to adapt to change and embrace emerging 

trends was a testament to his problem-solving skills. 

 

In summary, Leo has been a valuable asset to our team. He has the skills, drive, and 

commitment to excel in any role he undertakes, and I wholeheartedly endorse him 

for any future career opportunities. Please feel free to contact me if you require any 

further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Log G Cheng 

Technology Director 

Century Lab Innovation Limited 

Email: century-lab@century-lab.com 


